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lopd's Register of Shipping.

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

25th Mareh, 1937.

Dear Sirs,

' I am in receipt of your letter of the 20th
instant, with enclosures advised therein, respecting the
Motorships "FELTRE", WRIALTO", "FELLA" and "CELLINI", and
with regard thereto I have to inform you that the plan of
settling btanks for Main and Auxiliary engines will be approved,
provided the welding be to your satisfaction, and the tanks
be constructed under the usual conditions of survey and
testing.

Two copies of the plan are being returned
to you under separate cover,
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

TRIESTE.




